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Friday 1st October 2021 

Harvest Foodbank Collection 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Each year at Bishop Road, we take time in the first term to think about the Christian festival of Harvest. This is 

a great opportunity for us to think about those less fortunate than ourselves and do something small to help. 

This year we are pleased to be able to support The Trussell Trust and one of their projects, The North Bristol 

Foodbank. For more information about the foodbank, please click here. 

 

We are asking the children to bring in items of food, still within the best before date, which the foodbank can 

use in its food parcels.  The items that the foodbank are most in need of are; 

 Tinned potatoes 

 Instant coffee 

 Instant noodles 

 Pulses 

 Condiments 

 Crackers 

 Breadsticks 

 Custard 

 Sponge Puddings 

 Boxes of Chocolates 

 

We will begin collecting donations in classes on Monday 4th October. The last day for donations will be Friday 

8th October. Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Purnell 

RE Co-ordinator    

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/
https://northbristol.foodbank.org.uk/

